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Sunday, October 9 

Razvan Savu Preaching 
Love Offering taken 

 
 

Sunday, October 16 

All church photo taken                             

following worship service 

 

Sunday, October 23 

Potluck Dinner following worship 

Deaconesses are hosting 

 

Sunday, October 30 

Love Offering taken for Jason Schmidt 

& family for Pastor Appreciation Month 

 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

Pastor Jason Schmidt begins a new sermon series 
“The Heart of the Church” October 16th                        

Join us for worship at 10:30 am 



Youth Groups                                          
Wednesdays 

Middle School at 6:00 
High School at 7:30 pm  

New study on Jonah 
 

Adventure Bible Zone is our Children’s 
Church Ministry and is held during the  ser-
mon time, for kids age 4 years to 4th grade.   
Children will be dismissed during the offer-
ing time.  We will just have ABZ 3 times in                  
October, and then the kids will begin practice 
for the children’s Christmas program.  
 

Children’s Christmas Program                     
(PreK through 5th grade) will be                                        
Sunday, December 11 
 

Bible Club  
Wednesdays                            

2:30 pm to 3:30 pm 
For kids Kindergarten 

through 4th grade 

Razvan and Allyssa Savu 
will be here on Sunday, 
October 9th!  Razvan will 
be preaching, and we will 
be taking up a lover offering 
for them. They will be leav-
ing the USA for Romania 
on October 16th and will be 
ministering to the people of 
Romania through the or-
ganization SEND. You can 
find them on Facebook 
“Reaching Romania with 

The Savus” to follow what they are doing. Razvan and Allyssa 
have two young boys, Ellis and Emric.  
 
Oakley Christian Church currently supports the following missions/
missionaries on a monthly basis:  
 
►Manhattan Christian College in Manhattan, KS | $900 a month 

►Pecos & Lynda Inchaustegui  (Mexico) | $225 a month 

►Bill & Marilyn Fair (Haiti)  | $225 a month 

►Jim Rowh | Living Water Orphanage (Africa)  | $225 a month 

►Razvan & Allyssa Savu, Romania | $225 a month 

►Lakeview Christian Camp near Webster Lake | $225 a month 



Church picnic on the lawn 
was enjoyed by all! The 
Corn Hole Tournament had 
many great participants!  Steve & Daxton beat 
out Jason & Will for a spot in the championship 
round Playing for the grand prize were Steve & Daxton VS Josiah and Landyn, with Josiah 
and Landyn with the win!   

Join us on Sunday, October 16th 
For an all church photo taken outside the                 
building immediately following worship service. 
The photo to the left was taken on                               
October 7, 1928 



OCC Baby Dedication Sunday was held on September 18!  We had 8 families                         
participate and dedicated 13 babies/toddlers/children!  What a wonderful day!   



OASIS conference for Middle & High School students 
in Manhattan, KS will be November 18 & 19. Speaker 
is Nicole Taylor. For more information go to 
www.oasiscon.com. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! January 15-18, 
2023!!!  Creation Truth Foundation will be presenting 
“Dinosaurs, Design and Destiny” here at OCC!!! This will 
be a great event to bring your friends and family to, as well 
as others in the community and around the area!!! 

Training Disciples to Trust the 
Bible's History for its Accuracy, 
so They will Trust its Promise 

for Their Destiny. 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month! Jason Schmidt began here at OCC in May of 1998 as the Youth Pastor.  Over 
the years, he has taken on the roles of Associate Pastor, Interim Lead Pastor and is now the Lead Pastor at OCC.  We 
appreciate all he does at Oakley Christian Church! We will be taking up a love           
offering for Jason and his family on Sunday, October 30 during the morning               
worship service.  
Did you know??        
*Jason has had two cornea transplants (from a 40 year old woman and an 18 year old boy). 
*Jason and Wendy have been married for 24 years and have 4 children. 
*Jason likes to go camping in the mountains, fireworks, and when the                      
  Broncos beat the Chiefs. 
*The first time Jason baptized someone, he was so nervous he said “I now baptize you in 
the name of the Father, the Son, and Jesus”  



To our OCC family; 
Thank you so much for showering us with many kind 
gifts, cards and prayers for Boyd. We feel very blessed 
to have such a wonderful church family.                               
Thank you again, 
Tristen, Gracie, Brielle, Aydrie, Addison and Boyd Tyler 

Dear OCC; 
Thank you all so much for the wonderful shower of gifts 
for baby Vaeda. We feel so blessed to raise our babies 
surrounded by the wondrful people at Oakley Christian 
Church! 
The Kemps 

To the Youth Group of Oakley Christian Church; 
I just wanted to say thank you for cleaning my yard this last 
summer.  Being a 72 year old disabled veteran to have some 

one do the work was most helpful. May 
God truly bless you for your kindness, 
Ed Kinsall (Wyoming) 

Sunday, October 23                                              
Following worship service 
Join us for a POTLUCK DINNER, hosted by the 
Deaconesses. Please bring food to share!                        



We are actively searching for a 
faithful man, called by God to pas-
tor His church, to join us in minis-
try to lead and to serve as an as-
sociate/youth pastor here at Oak-
ley Christian Church.  We have 
our information listed on several 
Christian college job boards. 
Please help spread the word to 
friends and family that we are 
looking for an associate/youth 
pastor.  

Every Tuesday morning from 
9:15 am to 9:45 am  

Held in the sanctuary                                                                   
A time of silent prayer                                                                                   

Everyone is invited to attend 

Every Tuesday at 10:00 am 
“SEEKING HIM”                                                

by Nancy DeMoss Wolgemoth 

Led by Carla Pilkington  
All women are invited 

Oakley Christian Church 
200 East 4th Street 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 216 
Oakley, KS  67748 

785.672.3188  
Jason Schmidt 
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jschmidt@oakleychristianchurch.com 

Rhonda Abell 
Secretary 

rhonda@oakleychristianchurch.com 
April Teeter 

Church Custodian 

We had 48 folks sign up for Tables of 8 Fellowship!  We have 7 
groups (of various sizes) meeting together for potluck dinners 
throughout the next few months!  If you are in a group, send a 
picture of you all together to Rhonda (785.953.7078) at your 
next gathering!   

Adult 1 (upstairs) is studying the book of JOB 
Adult 2 (downstairs) is studying the book of JAMES 
High School & Middle School meet together upstairs 
3rd-5th meet downstairs and PreK - 2nd meet on the mid level 


